Caseville Water Board
March 21, 2025

Meeting called to order at 8:30 a.m. by Marc Hill.

Present: City of Caseville = Clyde Campbell, Jeff Hervert
Caseville Township — Ben Willenberg, Michelle Stirrett
Village of Pigeon — Steve Corrion, Marc Hill

Also present: Troy Hartz, Jamie Learman and Kristen Maust.

Motion by Campbell second by Willenberg to approve the January 31, 2025 minutes. All ayes, motion
carried.

Reports: Hartz reported that the suspended study by the EPA is back on and a meeting is now
scheduled for April 1, 2025. He is optimistic about the study and hopes that with their shared data and
help from the EPA, they can move forward on how to treat some issues that may arise. Hartz spoke to
Dixon Engineering about some costs on overcoating versus sandblasting the entire tower. Hill
recommended waiting until the next inspection in 5 years to see what they recommend. The board
discussed a plan to start budgeting now for future expenses that pertain to the tower maintenance.
Financial Statements: Financials were reviewed.

Motion made by Stirrett second by Campbell to approve the financial statements. All ayes, motion
carried,

Business: None

Correspondence: None

Public Comments: None

Board Comments: None

Motion by Campbell second by Willenberg to adjourn meeting at 8:56 a.m. All ayes, motion carried.

NEXT MEETING: May 30, 2025 @8:30 A.M.

Kristen Maust
Recording Secretary



